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Marc Jacobson called the session to order at  10:3 5  a.m.  



Board of Visitors, Trianne Smith as student representative to the State Council of Higher 
Education for Virginia, and Corey Coleman to serve on the Student Engagement & 
Enrollment Services Leadership Council.   
 
Judge Jacobson highlighted a few of the accomplishments of Bo Yi while she served 
during the past year as the Student Representative to the Board of Visitors, including 
her leadership of the social media initiative with the creation of a Student 
Representative webpage, Facebook and Twitter page; her promotion of the REP ODU 
program; her active engagement with the diverse student body, bringing students to 
come speak to this committee, including Collin Hust, Student Body President, Yasmine 
Farley, President of the Graduate Student Organization, and Jose´ Roman, President of 
the Student Veteran Association.  On behalf of the Student Advancement Committee, 
Judge Jacobson thanked Bo for her dedicated service.  
 
 
III. Report of the Vice President of Student Engagement and Enrollment 

Services 
 

Dr. Neufeldt reported on the opening of the Military Connection Center, which includes 
the veteran success, military mentoring, and the military transition programs.  She also 
discussed a test optional pilot program for admissions similar to George Mason 
University and Christopher Newport University where students with a high school GPA 
of 3.3 and above along with certain high school courses may opt to have their 
applications reviewed independent of standardized test scores.  Dr. Neufeldt provided a 
brief update on the university’s strategic plan process.    
 
 
IV. Student Representative Report 
 
Bo Yi, Student Representative to the Board of Visitors, introduced Collin Hust, outgoing 
SGA President, and Chris Ndiritu, newly-elected SGA President, who presented a brief 
video highlighting the 1ODU campaign, 


